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TUG's Tenth 

Plans are well underway for a gala celebration 

a t  TUG's 10th Annual Meeting a t  Stanford next 

August 21-23. In  addition to  a very ambitious 

program (see Cover 3 of this issue), we're going to 

have a birthday par ty  - cake and all! And you're 

all invited! We'd like to see as many "old faces" 

as possible and look forward to  welcoming a lot of 

newcomers. Don Knuth,  the Grand Wizard, will be 

the keynote speaker! 

A souvenir program is planned, with pictures 

gathered from the  last 9 years of meetings. So, 

if you have any special photographs that  we could 

consider for inclusion in the "souvenir program", 

send them to Ray Goucher a t  the TUG office. Mark 

them clearly with your name and address, so that  

we can return them t o  you. 


